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Dear Mr. Levesque, 

Pursuant to paragraph 30(1)(a), of the Nuclear Safety and Control Act (NSCA), the Canadian 
Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) staff plan to conduct a Type II Compliance Inspection of 
SRBT Security Program for the facility located in Pembroke, Ontario, on February 8, 2018. 

The purpose of this inspection is to verify SRBT's processes and performance related to 
Safety and Control Area of Security as per the NSCA, associated regulations, SRBT' s 
operating licence NSPFOL-13.00/2022, and Licence Conditions Handbook. 

The inspection team will include: 

• Raphael Duguay, CNSC Security Advisor/Inspector: Inspection Team Leader 
• Rinat Rashapov, CNSC Project Officer: Inspection Team Member (Inspector-in-training) 
• Julian Amalraj, CNSC Project Officer: Inspection Team Member 
• LeeZa Duval, CNSC Security Officer: Inspection Team Member (Inspector-in-training) 

280 Slater Street, Post Office Box 1046, Station B 
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9 Canada 

Fax: 613-995-5086 nuclearsafety.gc.ca 

.$ CANADA 150 

Canada 280 rue Slater, Case postale 1046, Succursale B 
Ottawa (Ontario) K1P 5S9 Canada 
Telecopieur : 613-995-5086 suretenucleaire.gc.ca 



Mr. Stephane Levesgue - 2 - December 11, 2017 

The inspection may encompass all Safety and Control Areas (SCAs) but will have a focus on 
the following SCA: 

• Security 

As per the CNSC' s Conduct of Inspection process, a detailed agenda will be provided in 
advance of the inspection date. Additional requests for documentation and/or SRBT 
personnel presence requests related to the inspection will be sent in a separate 
communication. 

Should you require further information or clarification regarding this inspection, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 

Best regards, 

f~ 
Rinat Rashapov 
Project Officer 
Nuclear Processing Facilities Division 

c.c.: R. Duguay, L. Duval, J. Amalraj , K. Murthy (CNSC) 
R. Fitzpatrick, J. MacDonald (SRBT) 
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